MIKE McLANE

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 55

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 30, 2019

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk

Oregon House of Representatives
900 Court Street NE, H-271
Salem, OR 97301

Subject: Potential Conflict of Interest (House Bill 2377)
Chief Clerk Sekerak,
In accordance to House Rule 3.21, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest

statement on House Bill 2377.

Out of an abundance of caution, I issued this statement regarding the potential conflict to the House of
Representatives on June 30, 2019:

“In just a couple of weeks 1 will become a circuit court judge. Part of this bill is raising the
salaries of circuit court judges, so I want to announce the potential of a conflict of interest.”

Please contact my office if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Ak

Mike McLane
State Representative
House District 55

900 Court St. NE Salem, OR 97301 - 503-986-1455 - rep.mikemclane@oregonlegislature.gov
District: PO Box 13, Powell Butte, OR 97753



